Hello Glenn,

I have been talking with my mother, Juanita Holliman ( whom you have also been cooresponding with) about the April 9th event.  I am also interesting in attending whatever is planned for the day.  I lived in Haleyville, AL (Winston County), so it is only a couple hour drive to the areas you had mentioned visiting.  I look foward to meeting many distant relatives,  My parents went to a Holliman reunion some years ago, but I was unable to attend,  My husband and son will probably also attend.  I look foward to receiving information about the event once it is available.

Thanks,

Amy H. Armstrong

On Fri, Dec 10, 2010 at 7:12 AM, Glenn Holliman <glennholliman@embarqmail.com> wrote:

All,

 

At http://hollimanfamilyhistory.blogspot.com/, one will find a new posting this morning on Holymans in Colonial Virginia.  If one wishes to pursue back items, just go to archives and click on the appropriate month.  I have posted twice this December and hope to do so twice more before we roll into 2011.

 

There is one announcement that may be of interest to those of you descended from John Grantson Holliman (1750 – 1836) and three of his sons, Charles, Warren and Cornelius.  Genealogist Glenda Norris of the Birmingham, Alabama area will be leading any interested parties through Fayette County, Alabama to visit sites common to three above brothers.  Glenda is a 5 GGD of James Grantson Holliman.  (James Grantson was my generation’s 4 GGF). We plan to rendezvous in a Birmingham mall parking lot and take a van(s) to Newtonville, Fayette, Caine’s Ridge, Bluff and other sites and return in the evening.  Saturday, April 9, 2011 is the day selected, as hopefully vegetation will not yet be grown up.

 

For those of you in Fayette County, we would love to coordinate and plan with you.  May I hear from you, please.  Undoubtedly, the excursion of those of us outside of the Fayette area would be enhanced by your knowledge and our common interests.  Perhaps an extended family reunion would be possible?

 

If you are interested, please contact me at glennhistory@gmail.com.  Particulars and the full agenda will be shared in coming weeks, but for those interested, please put this date on your calendar.  What a grand opportunity to share common family knowledge and pass along to the next generation the location of Holliman ‘historical’ sites.

 

Many of us will be traveling to families this month, so save journeys to all!

 

Best wishes,

 

Glenn Holliman

Newport, Pennsylvania

Born Birmingham, Alabama

 

